
 

 

 
 

 
Re: Low Sulphur Fuel (LSFO) Update        1st June 2020 

   
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise that following our Q220 monitoring of Low Sulphur Fuel Oil (LSFO) 
which covers the period 26th February to 25th May 2020, that with effective from 1st July 2020 (*) the LSFO 
will not be applied within our Australia, New Zealand, Fiji (including Interisland) to and from Pacific Islands 
trade lanes. 
 
First applicable vessels as follows; 
 

 From Australia – Kokopo Chief v25 eta Melbourne 2nd July 

 From Suva – Southern Moana v24 eta Lautoka 7th July 

 From New Zealand  
o Capitaine Tasman v32 eta Tauranga 3rd July 
o Southern Trader v477 eta Auckland 12th July 

 
Note 
(*) Cook Islands – No change to that applied within the trade today. 
 

Thank you in advance for all your support and understanding. 
 
Should you have any points of clarity please do not hesitate to contact your regional Customer Service 
Team. 
 
Kind regards, Pacific Forum Line                                  www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

